
A Message from MGC in Response to COVID-19
March 19, 2020

Media Contact
Erica Gianetti
Marketing & Communications Supervisor
erica.gianetti@mgclaw.com

To our Clients and Friends,

The safety of our clients, attorneys, staff and their families is vital. In response
to the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic, MGC is dedicated to providing the
high-quality legal service and responsiveness our clients expect, without
compromising the health and well-being of our team.

With that in mind, all of MGC’s offices across the Southeast will continue to
operate uninterrupted, with some of our team working on-site while others
work remotely through our secure MGC network. We are committed to
protecting the health and safety of our employees without compromising our
high standards of quality representation and service.

During this time, we will strive to be as transparent as possible, and will
continue to provide updates as new events transpire. Please do not hesitate to
reach-out to our attorneys, staff or myself with any questions or concerns.

Our thoughts are with you, your families and all those affected.

Sincerely,

Jay Courie | Managing Member

MGC Emergency Contacts

Practice and Process Leader - Litigation
J.D. Keister | 919.719.8249

Practice and Process Leader - Workers' Compensation
Andrew Ussery | 704.405.4605

McAngus Goudelock & Courie is a metrics-driven law built specifically to serve the insurance
industry, their insureds and self-insureds. Past success does not indicate the likelihood of
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